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Why get ride of something that has been working for the people of Oregon since 

1998? I am proud that we Oregonians have a peaceful and no-stress process of 

making our voices heard. There has been very little fraud found in voting by mail. But 

there is been a lot of fraud found in the lifetime of Mr. Trump. Don't allow Mr. Trump's 

fear-mongering suede you from your better judgement. It is easy to test the outcome 

of your decision. Let the people vote on this by mail. If they respond and make their 

voices heard, that you know voting-by-mail is the better way to go.  


